The following information was requested by Tom Lynch on Sunday, September 18, 2005:

Question: I thought we recently contracted with a legal firm to represent us in the communications field?  Why are we upping this?

Response:  The Board did approve hiring the firm of Fish & Richardson to represent and advise us regarding Federal Communications Commission matters and on matters related to our existing lease with Sprint.  The item before the Board now is for legal services that were performed by our prior outside counsel, RJGLaw, dating back to last fall.  The total amount billed ended up being in excess of the previous approved contract amount however this was not known until recently when the bills were sent to the Chief Counsel's office for payment.

Debbie Miles, Legal Office Coordinator
School District of Palm Beach County
Phone: (561) 434-8751
